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HILLCREST-MARLOW HEIGHTS CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

THE CIVIC NEWS 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
 

Greetings,  
 
  Please warmly welcome those who have stepped up to fill the vacant Officers position:   
Ms. Paulette Stewart, Recording Secretary, Ms. Cynthia Staples, Correspondence Secretary; and  
Ms. Doranetta Porter, Legislative Representative. The Association is still looking for volunteers to fill the 
following committee chairperson positions: Beautification, and Newsletter. Any member in good standing 
may volunteer to chair any of these vital positions. As stated in the previous newsletter, with the growing 
number of Hispanic homeowners, we are going to need a Bi-Lingual Coordinator, to address this group of 
possible members.  I would also like to take this opportunity to Thank Mrs. Barbara Robinson and  
Mrs. Brenda Walker for their years of dedicated service to our organization.   
 
 This meeting will be the last before the Presidential and US Senate elections. Please ensure you 
have a plan to vote; it is important not to express your vote for the candidate of your choice. 
Remember, not voting is not an option because not doing so is a vote for the opposition.  Reminder:  
Please plan to vote in the 2024 Presidential Election.  (See next page for helpful information.) 
 
Bank Closure: 
 
 The Bank of America branch in the Iverson Mall shopping center will be shutting down in February 2025. 
This will leave the members of the immediate area without a community bank.  The majority of the community 
residents are seniors and this will place an undue burden on them to do any banking business. Most of these 
seniors do not drive and can't rely on or afford an Uber. This is the second bank that has closed in this area, 
along with a credit union. We are seeking additional information on these closures.  

 
 We are off to a good start with members returning and paying current dues; please continue 
encouraging all members to remain active by paying dues as soon as possible. Also, ask your 
neighbors who may not be a member to please join. 
 
 
 Invited guests to our October general meeting: 

 The Honorable Cereta A. Lee, Register of Wills  
 Dr. James A. Dula, Office of Veteran Affairs  
 Dr. Moss, Board of Education 
 Representative of Silver Hill Fire Department  

 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE OCTOBER MEETING 

 
Respectfully, 
Mr. George Hanna, President 
Hillcrest-Marlow Heights Civic Association (HMHCA) 
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2024 PRESIDENTIAL ELECTION 

 
Please visit the following website to help you participate in the 2024 Presidential Election. 
 
 https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/index.html 
 
This website offers a step-by-step guide for Marylanders who want to participate in the 
presidential elections. 

To vote by mail, you must request a mail-in ballot from the State Board of Elections or your local 
board. Your request for a mail-in ballot for the Presidential General Election must be submitted 
as follows: 

• If you want to receive your ballot by mail or fax, your request must be received (not 
just mailed) by Tuesday, October 29, 2024. 

• If you want to receive your ballot via the internet, your request must be received by 5 
pm, Friday, November 1, 2024 for a request sent in the mail, or by 11:59 pm, Friday, 
November 1, 2024 for a request sent by fax or submitted online. 

• If you hand deliver your request and the ballots are ready, you can pick up your mail-in 
ballot. You may take your mail-in ballot with you and return it by mail or you can vote it at 
the local board office and give it to an election official. 

• The deadline to request a mail-in ballot in person is election day, November 5, 2024 
by 8 pm. Please visit your local board of elections' website for hours of operation. 

Mail-in ballots must be postmarked or placed in a designated ballot drop box (en espanol) by 8 
pm on November 5, 2024 for the Presidential General Election. 

To vote in person, Marylanders can vote during early voting or on election day: 

• For the 2024 Presidential General Election, early voting will be available from Thursday, 
October 24, 2024 through Thursday, October 31, 2024 (including Saturday and Sunday) 
from 7 am to 8 pm. You can vote early at any early voting center in the county you live 
in (en espanol). 

• The Presidential General Election day is November 5, 2024 from 7 am to 8 pm. To vote in 
person on election days, vote at your assigned polling place. 

Below you will find information on: 

• Vote by Mail (Mail-in Ballot) 
• Vote Early (Thursday, October 24, 2024 - Thursday, October 31, 2024) 
• Vote on Election Day (Presidential General Election Day is November 5, 2024.) 
• Accessible Voting 

https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/OnlineMailinRequest/InstructionsStep1
https://elections.maryland.gov/about/county_boards.html
https://elections.maryland.gov/about/county_boards.html
https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/2024%20Early%20Voting%20Centers%20v1.pdf
https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/2024%20Early%20Voting%20Centers%20v1.pdf
https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/2024%20Early%20Voting%20Centers%20Sp%20v1.pdf
https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/PollingPlaceSearch
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  Oppose the Ban on Plastic Bags and Charges for Paper Bags in  

Prince George’s County 
 

Why this petition matters??? 
 

 
  We, the members of the Hillcrest Marlow Heights Civic Association and like many of you, are deeply 
concerned about our county’s recent decision to ban plastic bags and the imposition of charges for paper bags. This 
issue is personal to all of us who call Prince George’s County and the Hillcrest Marlow Heights community home. 
 
 The ban was implemented with good intentions – to reduce plastic waste.  However, it has inadvertently 
burdened us with additional cost while shopping.  The charge for paper bags is an unexpected expense that many 
families in our community cannot afford or should not have to pay, as bags are part of the cost of doing business. 
 
 Moreover, according to a study by the Danish Environment Protection Agency (2018), plastic bags have less 
environmental Impact than cotton or paper alternatives when considering their entire life cycle from production to 
disposal.  This suggests that banning them may not be the most effective solution for environmental conservation. 
 
 We need a more balanced approach that considers both environmental concerns and financial implications for 
residents.  
 
 We urge our local and state government to rescind this policy immediately – perhaps by promoting better 
recycling programs or dispensing the charge for paper bags.  In addition, reuseable bags carry the risk of promoting 
bacteria harm if they are not cleaned after use. 
 
 Please join us in voicing your concerns by signing this petition.   Let’s work together towards a solution that 
benefits both our environment and our wallets. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mr. George Hanna, President 
 Hillcrest Marlow Heights Civic Association 
https://www.hillcrestmarlowheightscivicassociation.com/ 
 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
 

GENERAL MEETING 
October 19, 2024 

 
Hillcrest Heights Community Center 

2300 Oxon Run Drive,  
Temple Hills, MD 20748 

 
TIME:  12:00 Noon 

 
Please plan to come and invite your neighbor. 

 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!! 
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BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 
 

 
The Hillcrest-Marlow Heights Civic Association members and neighbors will 
participate in Prince George’s County Department of Public Works and 
Transportation's fall Growing Green with Pride event.  
 
Date:  October 26, 2024 (8am to 11am) – This date is one week later than the 
County's established date for this event. 
 
Location to Meet:  Family Dollar Parking lot, 23rd Parkway and Iverson Street, 
Temple Hills, MD 20748 (8am) 
 
The Committee will pick up litter in selected area of our neighborhood and 
restore flower gardens in street medians.   
 
We all want a more beautiful Prince George’s, so come out Saturday, October 
26, 2024, and start planting, mulching, and picking up litter to keep our 
neighborhood clean and beautiful. 
 
If you have questions, contact Fred Davis on information below, or another 
member of the Association's Executive Committee as indicated in this newsletter. 
 
Fred Davis, Co-Chair, Beautification Committee 
301 641-0428  call or text 
fdavis2sr@verizon.net 



Hillcrest-Marlow Heights Civic Association

Dollars for Scholars (HMHCA-DS)

Scholarship Recipients June 20, 2024
www.hillcrest-marlowheights.dollarsforscholars.org

301 641-0428

Name Street High School College Major Award

1 Tai Better Olson St Bowie HS Howard Univ Health & Medicine 3,021$      

2 Arrington Davis Colebrooke Dr. Gwynn Park HS Univ. of Maryland Premedicine 3,024$      

3 Naomi Ekeu 28
th

 Pkwy Bishop McNamara George Mason Univ Business 2,524$      

4 Jaelyn Gale Ft. Foot Terrace North Point HS Stevenson Univ Transportation 3,028$      

5 Aarielle Gumbs Gaither St. Westlake HS Hampton Univ Law & Legal Studies 3,022$      

6 Camille Hackett Trude St Crossland HS Towson Univ Arts Humanities 1,250$      

7 David Hughes S. Barnaby Rd Suitland HS Univ of Hartford Arts & Humanities 2,230$      

8 Mekhi Lewis Kennebec St Potomac HS Frostburg State Computer & Info 1,250$      

9 Anaya McKnight Afton Street Potomac HS Virginia State Univ Psychology 2,503$      

10 Evan Miller Jr. 29th Ave Suitland HS Shenandoah Univ Music Performance 2,509$      

11 Diamond Miller 29th Ave Surrattsville HS Morgan State Univ Arts & Humanities 2,705$      

12 Ariana Nelson Nelson High Timber Rd Home School Bowie State Univ Arts & Humanities 1,250$      

13 Naomi Harde Njie St. Clair Drive From the Heart Univ of San Fran Computer Science 2,529$      

14 Peyton Randall Manor Court Potomac HS Univ of MD, ES Business 2,512$      

15 Haja Sankoh Eagle Head Dr Oxon Hill HS Hampton Univ General Studies 2,028$      

16 Kaniya Smith Brooks Drive Bishop McNamara NC A&T Univ Computer Science 2,008$      

17 Clariece Wiggins Glen Way Thomas Stone P.G. Comm College Culinary Arts 2,221$      

18 Juliana Thompson Williams Lanier Ave Bishop McNamara Univ. of Maryland Science, Math 1,250$      

Subtotal 40,864$    

Achievement Awards (8th Grade) Benjamin Stoddert Middle School Students

Outstanding Student Award 8th Grade Selected High School

Precious Brown Potomac HS $200

Subtotal $200

Total $41,064

Sponsors and Donors
State Senator C. Anthony Muse (26th District, MD)

Krystal Ordiaha (Prince George's County Council Member, 7th Dist)

Calvin Hawkins, II (Pri nce George's County Council, Member, At-Large)

Mel Franklin (Prince George's County Council Member, At-Large)

Hillcrest-Marlow Heights Civic Association Members, Businesses and Friends

William Streeter Jr. Memorial Scholarship Funds

Ernest Lee Person Memorial Scholarship Funds

Passport Automotive Dealership

Scholarship awards were presented  on June 20, 2024 at the Association's 34th Scholarship Awards Ceremony 

 Scholarship Awards presented by HMHCA since 1988:  635 scholarships, totaling $1,087,669

Students may complete a "Student Profile" (application)  at www.hillcrest-marlowheights.dollarsforscholars.org

Mr. Earle A. Gumbs, Freddie Davis Vanessa N. Moore

Director HMHCA-DS President HMHCA-DS Vice President HMHCA-DS



 

Hillcrest-Marlow Heights Civic Association 

PO Box 799, Temple Hills, MD 20757-0799 

Membership Application 

Welcome to the Community. Our Civic year is from September 1st-June 30th. We have a 

monthly General Meeting, open to the public, every third Saturday in the Hillcrest Heights 

Community Center, 2300 Oxon Run Drive, Temple Hills MD 20748 at 12:00pm. 

   Type Of Membership 

New Member   $20.00 Individual 

   $40.00 Organization/School/PTA 

Renewal   $55.00 Business 

   $10.00 Student (18yrs/older) 

Payments accepted by Cash, Check and Money Order. 

 

Name  

Address  

  

Home Phone  

Cell Phone  

Email  

We hope you will be an active member, participating in efforts to raise standards of living 

in our Community.  Listed below are the Committees through which the work of the 

Association is accomplished.  Please check below, the areas you are willing to help us all 

achieve the goals that make us proud to live in Hillcrest Heights and Marlow Heights. 

 AMENITIES   MEMBERSHIP 

 BEAUTIFICATION   NEWSLETTER 

 BYLAWS   PLANNING / FUND RAISING 

 COMMUNITY CONCERNS   PUBLIC RELATIONS 

 EDUCATION   SCHOLARSHIP 

 LEGISLATIVE   YOUTH 

Visit our website at: hillcrestmarlowheightscivicassociation.com  

Join us on Facebook: Facebook.com/HillcrestMarlowHeightsCivicAssociation 

Email us at: hmhcivicassociation@gmail.com 

 

President: George W. Hanna Sr., (240) 723-5200 

Vice President: Eunice Hill  (301) 538-6272 
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INVITED GUEST  
  
 The HONORABLE CERETA A. LEE, Register of 

Wills,  
 

 DR. JAMES A. DULA, Office of Veteran Affairs, 
 

 DR. MOSS, Board of Education, and 
 

 A Representative of Silver Hill Fire 
Department. 

 

HILLCREST-MARLOW HEIGHTS  
CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

P.O. BOX 799 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TEMPLE HILLS, MD  20757-0799 

OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT 240 723-5200  ... MR. GEORGE HANNA, SR. 
VICE PRESIDENT 301 538-6272 .... MRS. EUNICE HILL 
TREASURER 301 894-2448 .... MRS. VERNETTA FARRAR 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY ...   ................... MS. CYNTHIA STAPLES 
RECORDING SECRETARY  .................... MS. PAULETTE STEWART 
LEGISLATIVE REPRESENTATIVE  .................... MS. DORANETTA PORTER 

 
 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
 

AMENITIES 301 395-0809 .... MRS. JACQUELINE CLAY 
BEAUTIFICATION  .................... VACANT 
BYLAWS 301 894-5228 .... MRS. BARBARA ROBINSON 
COMMUNITY CONCERNS 301 702-2877 .... MR. DWAYNE NEW 
EDUCATION 202 251-2262 .... MRS. JOANNE CASH- 

 ....................                 NEVERDON 
MEMBERSHIP 301 538-6272 .... MRS. EUNICE HILL 
 301 630-8204 .... MRS. PATRICIA REID 
NEWSLETTER 301 894-3593 .... MRS. MARY SCRUGGS 
  .................... VACANT 
PLANNING/FUND-RAISING 240 893-4534 ... MS. ASHLEY GALE 
 301 894-2448 .. MRS.VERNETTA FARRAR 
PUBLIC RELATIONS 301 894-4349 .... MR. CHARLES PATE 
SCHOLARSHIP/HMHCA-DS 301 641-0428 .... MR. FRED DAVIS 
YOUTH 301 423-3181 .... MRS. GLORIA BETTER 
 
 

 

SERVING THE 
 HILLCREST-MARLOW HEIGHTS 

COMMUNITY 

Hillcrest Heights Community Center  
2300 Oxon Run Drive  

Temple Hills, MD 20748  
 

OCTOBER 19, 2024 
SATURDAY - 12:00 NOON 
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